
 
 
 
 
 

COUNCIL MEETING DATE: FEBRUARY 25, 2025 

BRIEFING NOTE - TO COUNCIL 

SUBJECT 

CNG VEHICLES REPORT 2024 YEAR-END – FOR INFORMATION 

RECOMMENDATION  

THAT the County of Vermilion River receive the Year-End 2024 CNG Vehicles Report for 

information.  

DETAILS  

Background: The County CNG Refueling Station was installed in 2020 – since then, Gas Utility 

has provided information on the CNG Fleet and Refueling station with our quarterly and annual 

Reports to Council. For 2024 the Year-End CNG Vehicles Report was specifically prepared with 

more detailed information as requested by Council.   

ATTACHMENTS 

1. CNG Vehicles Report 2024 Year End 

 

PREPARED BY: Louis Genest 

DATE: February 19, 2025 


